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Subject: Re: White House Compliance

Body:

Please try and set up a meeting with Good.  The covert action committee was called the "40 Committee" or 

the "Special Group" during the JFK Administration.  The intelligence Board is now called the President's 

Foreign Intelligence Advisory Board.  (Trivia note:  Joseph Kennedy was a member during the Eisenhower 

administration.  Accordingly, some PFIAB records from the Eisenhower administration are in the Kennedy 

Library. )This is not a military team issue.To:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRB, David Marwell/ARRB, Tim Wray/ARRB, 

Douglas Horne/ARRBcc:	 From:	Ron Haron/ARRB   Date:	01/15/97 06:39:53 PMSubject:	White House 

ComplianceCALL REPORTDocument's Author: Ron Haron/ARRB       Date Created: 01/15/97   	The Players                                                                                                

Who initiated the call?	Review Board's representative in the call:	Ron HaronNARA's representative in the 

call:	Steve D. TilleyDescription of the Call                                                                                 

Date:	01/15/97Subject:	White House ComplianceSummary of the Call:Yesterday, I called Mr. Tilley to review 

with him whether there are any records within the control of the White House that may relate to the 

assassination of President Kennedy and that would not necessarily be found at the LBJ or JFK Libraries. Mr. 

Tilley confirmed that Presidential papers are with the libraries. However, NSC records would be located at 

NARA and, indeed, those records from the LKennedy and Johnson administrations have been reviewed for 

assassination-related records.  However, Mr. Tilley was not certain whether the NSC's Intelligence Directorate 

records were reviewed.  Mr. Tilley indicated that the relevant records from the Directorate that should be 

reviewed would be from the "303 Committe,"  which was the covert action committee under the NSC.  

Another potential category of records not with the Libraries are records of the Foreign Intelligence Advisory 

Board and the President's Intelligence Advisory Board.  Mr. Tilley was not certain where such records would be 

kept.  On the issue of White House records generally, Mr. Tilley suggested we talk to Terry Good of the White 

House Records Management Office.  Mr. Good has worked for the White House since the Johnson 

Administration, according to Mr. Tilley. I suggest we interview Mr Good to more specifically ascertain whether 

there are any major categories of records currently within the custody or control of the White House  that may 

contain assassination-related materials. Let me know how you want to proceed. Don't forget to compose 

individual Action Item documents for any action items that resulted from the call! 
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